
 

   
 
 

Internal Use - Confidential 

Board Meeting, August 22, 2019 at 6:30 P.M. 

 

Board Members in attendance: Helen Tate, Richard Acuna, Judy Carter, Pardha Mugunda 

 

Minutes from the previous board meeting were approved. 

 

President Tate welcomed Mr. Mugunda as the Board’s newest member. 

 

Greg Carr, Neighborhood Services Coordinator, City of Round Rock, presented results of the 

speed study conducted by the City in the community from August 2 through August 17, 2019.  

Mr. Carr answered questions from the Board and residents.  Mr. Carr recommended the Board 

survey the community regarding the issue of speeding within The Preserve. 

 

President Tate announced that the benches and trash receptacle were installed in the community 

playground area. 

 

President Tate brought to the Board’s attention that five of the pool lounge chairs are damaged 

and unsafe to use.  The Board is researching to see if it is possible to repair the existing chairs.  If 

not, new lounge chairs will be purchased in early 2020 before the reopening of the pool. 

 

President Tate announced that the remainder of the street lights in The Preserve will be 

retrofitted with LED bulbs the week of August 26, 2019. 

 

The Board meeting adjourned at 7:40 P.M. 


